
 

Big Flats Kindergarten Supplies      
 
Every student needs to bring: 

1. One LARGE backpack labeled with their 
name  

2. One plastic pencil box labeled with their name  
3. One box of No.2 pencils 
4. 2 bug pink erasers, no pencil toppers please  
5. Two or more large expo (dry erase) markers  
6. One pair of children’s scissors 
7. One art shirt with their name written largely on the front 
8. One box of 24 Crayola crayons- we will ask that you 

replace/replenish crayons every couple months. 
9. 8 regular size glue sticks (please no large glue sticks) 
10. One pack of Crayola markers  
11.One or more containers of play dough 
12. One box of tissues 
13. Girls- Clorox wipes 
   Boys- Extra Glue Sticks  

 
 Please be sure to put your child’s name on ALL of 

his/her supplies.   
 some supplies may need to be replenished throughout 

the school year 
 

 
     Extra needed Classroom Supplies (if interested in donating) 
 
Velcro Dots   
Wiggly Eyes      
Plastic Cups 
Ziploc bags            
Shaving Cream 
Pom Poms  
Popsicle Sticks  
Small Prizes for a Class Prize Bin 
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Big Flats Elementary – Kindergarten 



 
In addition to supplies, please remember the following: 
 

1. Send a small, nutritious snack in each day. Please do 
not send in candy, cookies, or sugary drinks. Fruit, 
granola bars, gummies and crackers are all great 
choices.  
 

2. Send a reusable water bottle each day labeled with 
their name on it. Please be mindful that the bottle 
closes tightly, and your child can use it independently.  
 

3. LABEL all clothing, backpacks and lunchboxes with 
your child’s name.  

 
4. Send an extra set of clothes in a zip block bag labeled 

with their name. We will keep these in their cubby in 
case of an emergency. Please include underwear and 
socks.  

 
5. Lunch money must be in an envelope or change purse 

with your child’s name on it.  
 

Preferred online lunch payment through  
“Pay Schools” (www.payschools.com).   

 
6. Sensible shoes for play and movement (sneakers) are 

preferred.  Open-toed shoes, high heels and flip flops 
all pose a safety concern with our students out on the 
playground and within the school setting. 
 

We are looking forward to meeting you in August! Please bring 
your child’s supplies to our meet and greet. Have a great 
summer!  
 
From,  
The Kindergarten Teachers,  

      
 
 

2023-2024 

http://www.payschools.com/

